TOWN OF TIOGA PLANNING BOARD MEETING
REGULAR MEETING – AUGUST 4, 2020


The August 4, 2020 Town of Tioga Planning Board meeting was brought to order at 7:07pm by Chairman Doug Chrzanowski.  Present were Camille Corneby, Paul Welch, Alan Bill, Kerry Root and Chairman Doug Chrzanowski.
Also present were Supervisor Lewis Zorn and Bob Strong.

The report of the July 2020 meeting was presented.  Mr. Welch made the motion to approve the minutes as written, Ms. Corneby seconded, carried.

The Deputy Town Clerk drew up a letter last month as requested by The Planning Board in support of a cell tower that, if pursued, would be placed on Allyn Rd on the property that is owned by Ralph Kelsey and George Bowen.
Mr. Root made the motion to approve the presented support letter for the cell phone company.  Ms. Corneby seconded, carried.
Roll Call Vote:
Mr. Root – Aye		Mr. Bill – Aye
Ms. Corneby – Aye		Mr. Welch – Aye

Supervisor Zorn, who is also our acting code enforcer, discussed the many current building projects that are happening within the town.
Chairman Chrzanowski questioned if the doublewide being placed on Rte. 96 would be in a flood plain.  He asked if the matter could be checked into.

Mr. Bill made the motion to adjourn at 7:45pm, seconded by Ms. Corneby, carried.
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